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Wednesday, June 8, 2016 

New Bedford City Council 
133 William Street, Room 215 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

To Whom It May Concern: 

My name is Catherine (Rina) Cametti and I am the President/CEO of Beacon Compassion 
Center, Inc. (Beacon). Beacon is a not for profit organization that has been formed in 
association with the requirements of 105 CMR 725.000: IMPLEMENTATION OF AN ACT FOR THE 
HUMANITARIAN MEDICAL USE OF MARIJUNA. Beacon is also a member of the New Bedford 
Area Chamber of Commerce and is currently in the final siting phase of the application process 
to bring three registered marijuana dispensaries (RMD's) to the Commonwealth. 

Beacon is looking to bring an RMD to the City of New Bedford. We have spent the last few 
months working on locations and believe we have found a facility that will be suitable to the 
city in the International Marketplace area. We are currently in the process of completing an 
offer to purchase the facility, contingent upon the City's approval of this location. 

I respectfully request an audience with the New Bedford City Council for the purpose of 
obtaining a letter of support or non-opposition, which is a requirement in order to proceed. 

If you have any questions regarding this request, I can be reached via email at 
Rina.Cametti@gmail.com or on my cell at 508-735-8682. 

I look forward to working with the City of New Bedford to bring a best in class medical 
marijuana dispensary to the community. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Cametti 
President/CEO 

900 Washington Street Suite A, Norwood MA 02062 


